STATE CAPITOL P.O. Box 110001 Juneau, AK 99811-0001 907-465-3500 fax: 907-465-3532



550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1700 Anchorage, AK 99501 907-269-7450 fax 907-269-7461 www.Gov.Alaska.Gov Governor@Alaska.Gov

July 31, 2013

Dear Runners,

It is my pleasure to recognize the tremendous efforts of the volunteers, donors, sponsors, organizers, and runners of the Lost Lake Run! Thank you for your participation and support for this great cause.

Two decades ago, Marsha Vincent established this event to promote and raise support for research on Cystic Fibrosis, not only to treat symptoms but to gain greater understanding of the disease and search for a cure. Events such as this build community and provide support to those living with Cystic Fibrosis while raising funds for life changing research. Thank you all for your efforts to cure Cystic Fibrosis.

Sandy and I send our best wishes for a successful and memorable event.

Regards,

Sean Parnell Governor